
Donald Endrizzi
Scarborough
LD 208
Dear Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and Members of the Committee
I am a gun owner and a physician. I write in strong support of LD1120 and LD1299 
gun storage legislation for homes and motor vehicles. Securing firearms will help 
prevent needless gun deaths through prevention of accidental gun discharge in the 
home and through prevention of access when a family member may be experiencing 
suicidal ideation or other mental health crisis.
I urge your support of both these pieces of legislation.
Signed,
Donald Endrizzi, MD


